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Docket'No. 50-454
Docket Na. 50-455,

Licenses No. NPF-37; NPF-66

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTH: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West III
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Dear Mr. Reed:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF V?1LAT10N (NRC INSPECT 10d REPORTS
NO. 50-454/91022; 50-455/91022)

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated November 21, 1991, in

response to our letter dated October 22, 1991, transnitting o Natice of

Violation associated with Inspection Reports No. 50-454/91022; 50-455/91022.

The inspections and associated violation dealt with containment leak ratn

|- testin9 at your Byron Nuclear Power Station. We have reviewed your corrective

actions and have no further questions at thH time. These corrective actions

.

. vill be examined during future inspections. Additionally, we would like t
I

thank you for the correction to the above inspection report. We will amend

the report to r.ote that the airlock repeired during the Unit 1 1991 test was

the personnel airlock rather ik. the emergency airlock. We regret this error.

Sincerely,

DG!iAL S10NED BY HUBERT J. M!LLER

H. J. fliller, Director
'

Division of Reactor Safety

See Attached Distribution
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DEC - 51331
Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Licenses No. HPF-37; NPF-66

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West 111
1400 Opus Place,

'

Downers Grove, IL 60515
'

Dear lir. Reed:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION REPORTS
NO. 50-454/91022; 50-455/91022)

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated Novenaer 21, 1991, in

response to our letter dated October 22, 1991, transmitting a Notice of

Violation associated with Inspection Reports No. 50-454/910':2; 50-455/91022.

We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no further questions at this

time. These corrective actions will be examined during f Jture inspections.

Additionally, we would like to thank you for the correction to the above

inspection report. We will amend the report to nota tint the airlock repaired

during the Unit 11991 test was the personnel airlock rather than tre

emergency airlock. We regret this error.

Sincerely,

34 : I:A!. SSED RY EDNT L MittCa

H. J. Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

i See Attached Distribution - n _.
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DEC-5 MConrnonwealth Edison Company 2

Distribution

cc: M. Wallace, Vice President,
PWR Operations

T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

T. Schuster, Nuc1rar Licensing
Administrator

R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident inspec^. ors, Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of Illinois Center

Robert M. Thompson, Administrator
Wisconsin Division of Emergency
Government
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